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OiL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

HOBBS, NEW MEXICO 88240

November 5, 1969

Tom L. Ingram
Box 1757
Roswell, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Ingram:

we have been holding since July, 1969 Form C-104, Request for
Allowable, for your Grammy No. 1 located in Unit O of Sectiom
1, T-11-8, R-36-E. Your letter of July 8, 1969 stated that
you would request approval for the tubingless completion, but
to date we have had nothing from our Santa Fe office approving
the request and we are wordering if the application was ever
submitted.

Please look into this matter and advise at your earliest con-
venience. .

Yours very truly,

OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

Joe D. Ramey
Supervisor, District 1
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